Rillston,

Rams Valley,
St.Marys,
Isles of Scilly.
TR21 0JX

Council of the Isles of Scilly,

Planning Department. 6th January 2019

Planning Referance P/18/090/FUL- Construction of a single residential
property for holiday letting purposes at Men-a-vaur,Church Road, Hugh
Town, St Marys.

We have the following concerns relating to this application:-

1. The islands sewage system is not fit for purpose and does not meet
with current regulations. Putting more strain on the system seems to us
to be foolish. The drains have to be regularly rodded even in the winter
to maintain a clear flow.

2. The provision of fresh water is woefully inadequate particularly if we
have a summer similar to 2018, when usage restrictions were in place.

3.1t will be upsetting to see a green oasis in the town disappear
particularly for the wildlife that live there.

The above concerns also relate to all future developement applications
that put strain on our facilities.
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